Return to play: Rowhedge TTC
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As clubs begin to return to indoor play across the country, we visited Rowhedge TTC in Colchester to see what
adaptations and protocols they have put in place to enable their members to get back on the tables.

The club is based at Rowhedge Village Hall and has a good relationship with the venue, meaning they have
been able to get back to four sessions each week, albeit with fewer and more spaced-out tables and fewer
members able to practise at any one session.

Find out more in this video:
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